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 31st October 2023 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

November Events led by our Pupil Academy Council 

Remembrance Day  

The Academy Council will be selling Poppies and other memorabilia during lunchtimes between 1st and 9th 

November.  Please note that poppies will be sold for a donation, for all other items there is a minimum 

donation of 50p, except the slap bands which is a minimum of £1. 

Anti-bullying week - 13th to 17th November (Odd Sock Day - Monday 13th) 

This year's theme is ‘Make a noise about bullying’. As always, we would like to celebrate our differences 

and will therefore be participating in Odd Sock Day.  Children may attend in odd socks with their usual 

uniform.  

Children in Need - 17th November (Cake sale 16th November) 

This year the theme is ‘Spotacular’.  

On Thursday 16th we will be holding a cake sale in the hall after school. We would appreciate any cake 

donations to help us raise money. Please note that we require an ingredients list to support us in providing 

allergy information.  

Children are invited to attend in mufti or dress up for a donation paid via ‘ParentPay’. Any children that 

dress up will be awarded points towards our House Team competition for best costume.  

As always, thank you for your continued support. If you have any questions, please contact the school 

office.  

Yours sincerely  

Academy Council Pupils and Mrs Morris. 
 
 

 

 


